
 

Mrs. Schroeder’s Classroom Newsletter  

 

THANKS to all the 
parents/guardians that attended 
Parent/Teacher Conferences!  I 

had 100% participation. 
 
Red Ribbon Week was a 
huge success!  
Congratulations to Annie!  
She was a Kindergarten 
winner in the coloring 
contest. 
 
LOOK FOR YOUR CHILD’S 
PICTURE TODAY…class 
composites will arrive after 
re-takes! 
 
11/14 - Family Reading Night, 
6:00 - 7:15.  The Dulcimer Guy 
will be entertaining the families 
and we will have 
refreshments!  Pre-K and Head 
Start will be joining us as well! 
 

North Mac Elementary 
755 W. Fortune St. 
Virden, IL  62690 

217.965.5424 
Oct. 28th – Nov 1st  

 

 SIGHT WORDS 
 

So far we have introduced 8 sight 
words:  a, I, and, we, to, like, the, 
see.  As we begin Unit 2 in reading 
the following words will be 
introduced:  come, me, is, with, my, 
go, you, what, will, are, now, on.  
Students will be expected to know 
ALL of these words when I test 
them the week of December 9th.  
Please review the words daily at 
home.  THANKS! 
 

 

 

 

EVERYONE,  

EVERYDAY !  

Our Classroom Rules 
 
BE KIND 
 
Follow Directions 
 
Quiet in the Hallways and 
Bathroom 
 
Make SOMEONE Smile ☺ 
 
Believe in the power of YET! 
 

  



 

Monday 

Chapter 4, AM I  READY?  Look for the “Work 

at Home” packet 

Tuesday 

Lesson 1– Make 4 & 5 

Wednesday 

Lesson 2 – Take Apart 4 & 5 

Thursday 

Lesson 3 –Make 6 & 7 

Friday 

Lesson 4 – Take Apart 6 & 7 

 

Upcoming Events 
 

Wednesday Oct 30 dismissal @ 1:30 

Wednesday, October 30 Report cards go home 

Wednesday Nov 6, 13, 20, 27 dismissal @ 1:30 

Sunday, November 3 Daylight savings time ends fall 

back 1 hour 

Monday, November 11 Veteran’s Day Program 9am at 

the High School 

Wednesday, November 13 Board meeting 

Thursday, November 28 Happy Thanksgiving!!! 

Friday, November 29 NO SCHOOL 

Wednesday December 4,11,18 dismissal @ 1:30 

Wednesday, December 18 Board meeting 

Friday, December 20 End of quarter 2, dismissal @ 

1:30 for break! 

Merry Christmas!! 

 

 

Reminder to Students 
• Be SAFE 

• Be RESPECTFUL 

• Be RESPONSIBLE  

This week we will begin Unit Two in 
Reading.  This unit focuses on our 
five senses.  Our purposeful play 
area will be turned into a sights, 
sounds, and touch stage where 
students will explore musical 
instruments, look through 
microscopes, kaleidoscopes and 
binoculars, touch things such as fur 
and feathers.   

 

  

 

This Week in READING 
This Week in MATH 

REMINDER to Parents 
Please make sure your child 
has a warm coat/jacket each 
day.  We go outside (either on 
the covered play area or the 
playground) every day and we 
all know Illinois weather is 
unpredictable so better 
prepared than shivering! 


